
IN THE SUPREME COURT OF THE STATE OF KANSAS 

Administrative Order 

2020-PR-125 

Visits to the Kansas Judicial Center and the offices of the  
Kansas Lawyers Assistance Program and Disciplinary Administrator 

Visits to the Kansas Judicial Center, 301 West 10th Avenue, Topeka, Kansas 
66612, remain restricted to the judicial branch workforce and the public having court 
business that cannot be conducted remotely online or via mail service with the: 

• Kansas Supreme Court;
• Kansas Court of Appeals;
• Clerk of the Appellate Courts;
• Appellate Reporter's Office;
• Judicial Council; and
• Office of Judicial Administration.

This restriction also applies to the Kansas Lawyers Assistance Program and the 
Disciplinary Administrator's offices.  

There will be no events or tours in the Kansas Judicial Center. The Supreme Court 
Law Library will not receive visitors.  

Persons entering the Kansas Judicial Center or offices of the Kansas Lawyers 
Assistance Program or the Disciplinary Administrator will be asked screening questions 
consistent with public health guidelines. Temperature checks may be required. Admission 
may be denied.  

The Supreme Court encourages using the judicial branch website at 
www.kscourts.org and other online tools to complete court business in lieu of visiting 
these locations. 

Dated this 1st day of December 2020. This order is effective on filing. 

FOR THE COURT 

MARLA LUCKERT 
Chief Justice 

Rescinded 4-13-2021 by 2021-PR-034
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